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Tarras Talk

Use the QR code 
to go directly to 
the survey! Or 
Browse to the 
link below, or you 
can pop into the 
Store and get a 
paper copy

TARRAS RURAL WOMEN NEWS
What lovely Autumn weather we are having! 

Charitable | Forward Thinking | Flexible | Professional | Inclusive
He Manawa Manaaki | He Whakaaro Kōkiri | He Whakaaro Ngohengohe | He Pūmanawa | He Manawa Awhi

Tarras Recreation Committee
If you attended the 2022 ANZAC service the 
recreation committee is looking for feedback 
to make any changes for 2023.

If you have any suggestions please share 
this via email with us - 
tarrasrecreation@gmail.com

Thank You

NEXT MEETING:-

Pink Afternoon Tea
Wednesday 18th May

2.30pm @ Tarras Country Cafe

All members to bring along a small item to add to 
the raffle.  3 raffle lucky dip collections to be won.  

$5 a ticket for the raffle - all proceeds going to 
breast cancer society.

DATES FOR YOUR 
CALENDAR:-

May 18th, June 15th, July 6th - 
AGM, August 17th, September 

21st
October 19th, November 16th, 

December - TBC
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Creating Unique Learning Experiences. 
 Community, Curiosity, Diversity, Sustainability

Hapori, Mahira, Kanorau, Whakauka

Search Tarras School

Kia ora

I would like to welcome 2 new students to Tarras School this month: Matilda and 
Reggie.  Both of these children turn 5 this month and are starting their education 
journey at Tarras.  The staff welcome the families to the school whanau and look 
forward to working alongside these students and families.
Tarras students are excited to be starting their hot lunch orders again this term.  
We welcome Paul and Antonia into our school whanau as the new owners of the 
Tarras Country Cafe.

Tarras School and Makarora School will be working together this term on a MOE 
project called Creatives in Schools. Anna Rowley will be working a day a week in 
each school to share singing, musical instruments and musical digital 
technology with the students.  This will culminate in a show called “The music 
makes the sheep go to sleep” on Wednesday 6th July at 5.30pm.  All are welcome 
to the show and to share in a light supper afterwards.  Creatives in Schools is in 
its 3rd round of funding and only 117 schools were provided with funding in 2022 
so it is exciting to be part of this initiative.

The students led the singing of the National Anthems exceptionally well on 
ANZAC day.  It was wonderful to almost half the school turn out to remember the 
fallen.  It is hoped that this will become an annual event for the students to 
participate in.  The students had spent time learning about what ANZAC means 
and had made walnut poppies to lay underneath the flag.  Thank you to Gary 
who accompanied the students on his guitar.

The next FOTS meeting will be on Monday 30th May at 7pm.  If you have any 
fundraising ideas please join the team for a chat.  You can contact Michelle on 
fotssecretary@tarras.school.nz for more information.

If you have a 4 year old at home who would like to see what school is about, 
contact principal@tarras.school.nz to find out about school visits.  We are also 
happy for students to join us at any point on their school journey between Years 
0 and 8.

Hei konā mai 
Rachelle

Date:- 11th Mayl        Time:- 7.30pm 

Hosted by:   Marilyn, at Maori Point Vineyard

Address:- 413 Maori Point Rd, first driveway on 
the right after you come in from the road,

 Ph:- 027 757 7999

Tarras Talk Announcements
❖ Happy 50th Birthday to Chris Goddard on the 1st May
❖ Congratulations-Anna and Richard Ash on Thomas George’s arrival on 4th March 

weighing 10lb 2 oz. They live in Marton.  Second Grandchild for Anne and Beau 
Trevathan. 

❖ Renae Johnson and Matthew Templeton on Addelynn Mary’s arrival on 12th April. 
They live in Tarras.  Fourth Grandchild for Avril and John Templeton.

❖ Happy 80th Birthday Gordon Lucas on 9th May
❖ Richard Pledger on the presentation of his Life Membership of the Upper Clutha 

Rugby Club in Wanaka on 30th April
❖ Holger Reinecke on his Hole In One at Tarras Golf Course on Anzac Day

Please let us know if you would like a birthday, event or announcement celebrated here! tarrastalk@gmail.com  

 Tarras Golf Club News!
On Anzac Day Tarras beat Wanaka to win the 
Lethbridge Jug at Tarras. This is an annual  
Inter-club.  40 people played.  

Holger Reinecke had his first Hole in One on 
No. 17 Hole, Congratulations Holger! 

Margaret Sell had the best Women’s score.
Women’s Club day is each Thursday, 10 am 
report.
Men’s Club day is each Saturday, midday 
report.   
New players welcome. 
Club Tournament is Saturday 7th May, midday 
report for 18 holes.

Recycle Right – Plastics

 
·        Only plastics numbered 1,2 & 5.

·        Rinse to clean your plastics.

·        Remove all lids, trigger sprays or 

pumps.

·        Meat trays or punnets are not 

accepted.

Book Club
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